
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Sartorius Parent, 

 
Sartorius House’s Annual Charity Event – 6 October 2024 

 
For several years the boys from Sartorius House have been helping Jersey Heritage prepare for the Fête Du Cidre by 
picking the apples in the orchard at Hamptonne Country Life Museum.  We are pleased to advise that it is back again 
this year! 
  
As well as the community involvement, we will have, as always, a fundraising aspect to the event. We hope that, 
whether they can attend on the day or not, each student will be able to raise a minimum of £20 through sponsorship 
or donations towards our international house charity - Sightsavers. By raising £20, a student is able to help fund 
Sightsavers to perform a sight-saving trachoma operation on a young person in countries such as India, Bangladesh 
and across several countries in Africa.  
 
Boys should wear hardwearing clothes and closed shoes (walking shoes/wellies are ideal) and the addition of red 
items of clothing is more than welcomed. Students may need sun protection, snacks and hydration. To maximise our 
efforts, I plan to split the year groups as follows. If they cannot attend their allocated slot, that is not a problem – 
please just let me know and they can join whenever they are available between 09:00 and 11:15. 
 
Sunday 6 October 2024: 
09.00 to 10.00 for Years 7, 9 & 13 
10.15 to 11.15 for Years 8, 10, 11 & 12  
 
The success of our efforts is due to the enthusiastic response from the pupils in Sartorius in relation to this event and 

I trust that this year will be no exception. I very much hope that your son will take advantage of this opportunity to 

raise money for these fantastic causes and give back to the local community. To donate, please log into your Parent 

Pay account and look for the Sartorius Apple Picking 2024 payment item. Kindly do so by Monday 7 October 2024.  

 

Please could I also ask you to fill in the attendance form using this link. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Mr A Royle 
Head of House - Sartorius 
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